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Congratulations 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
it is with great pleasure that I extend my wishes at the 20th 
Anniversary of the New Bulgarian University (NBU). 
 
I wish you continuing success as you meet the educational needs of 
your students. It is exciting to acknowledge that NBU is now focusing 
on developing international programs in English and French, and is 
extending her international cooperation in ERASMUS and in other 
European Community projects. Our two computer science departments 
cooperate since 2003 extensively in ERASMUS and in other scientific 
projects. In support to this, since 2006 the computer science 
department of our university provides an annual grand for one student 
to participate in our International Summer University.  
 
It is an honor for us to be one of the co-organizers of the Annual 
International Conference on COMPUTER SCIENCE AND EDUCATION 
IN COMPUTER SCIENCE (CSECS), together with New Bulgarian 
University and Boston University. I wish you many great scientific 
contributions, and much success in this year’s 7 th CSECS, which is 
dedicated to the two decades of NBU! 
 
My thoughts are with you for a memorable 20th Anniversary celebration 
and I wish you the very best in the years to come. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Werner Winzerling 
 - Dean of the Department of Applied Computer Science - 

http://dict.leo.org/ende?lp=ende&p=Ci4HO3kMAA&search=congratulations&trestr=0x8001

